
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Nicetown Sport Court in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Nicetown Community Development Corporation, 

located at 4300 Germantown Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19140. 

 

The funding would be used for construction of the Nicetown Sport Court, an outdoor recreational 

sports facility project, that brings economic development, arts, culture, and storm water 

mitigation to underutilized open spaces beneath the Route 1 Roosevelt Boulevard Highway that 

runs above and across Nicetown’s commercial corridor.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dwight Evans 

Member of Congress 

 


